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Mr. Jeremy Bortz
445 Worth Blvd.
Thornhill, ON
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Dear Jeremy,

On behalf of The Rotary Club of Toronto I would like to thank you most sincerely,
for sharing your beautiful talent and pieces of art to enable us to put on "An
Afternoon with Jeremy Bortz" event held at the National Club on April 14, 2007.

This event was very successful raising in excess of $10,000 (net) for the Healthy
Beginnings Program of our Club. But more importantly, your sponsorship goes
directly to the bottom-line and to the at risk infants ages 0-6 years of under-
privileged mothers that are served through this program will benefit greatly from
your kindness.

The members of the Healthy Beginnings Committee join me in thanking you
again for your generosity and for taking the time and effort to join Tim in putting
this wonderful event together to benefit our Club. Your donation of that
magnificent painting, worth $3,000 for a raffle prize was the highlight of the
evening.

Since ely,

John R. Lloyd
President
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